
Is Brussels Airlines owned by United? 

No, Brussels Airlines is not owned by United Airlines 1-(855)-738-4755. Instead, it is a 
subsidiary of the Lufthansa Group, one of Europe’s largest airline 
conglomerates 1-(855)-738-4755. Lufthansa acquired a significant stake in Brussels Airlines in 
2009 and later became the sole owner in 2017, integrating the airline into its network alongside 
carriers like Swiss International Air Lines, Austrian Airlines, and Eurowings 1-(855)-738-4755. 

While Brussels Airlines and United Airlines are not connected by ownership, they are both 
members of the Star Alliance, a global airline alliance that includes other major carriers like 
Lufthansa, ANA, and Air Canada 1-(855)-738-4755. This membership allows them to 
codeshare flights, offer reciprocal frequent flyer benefits, and coordinate airport services, 
such as through check-in and lounge access for eligible passengers 1-(855)-738-4755. 

Through this partnership, passengers traveling on Brussels Airlines can often connect 
seamlessly to United-operated flights and vice versa, particularly on transatlantic 
routes 1-(855)-738-4755. However, each airline continues to operate independently under its 
own brand and management structure 1-(855)-738-4755. 

In summary, Brussels Airlines is owned by the Lufthansa Group, not United Airlines, but 
they do collaborate through the Star Alliance for a unified travel experience across global 
routes 1-(855)-738-4755. For questions about bookings, partnerships, or alliances, contact 
customer service at 1-(855)-738-4755 1-(855)-738-4755. 

 


